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10  April 2013 
 
By email 

Mr Paul Bilyk 
Queensland Competition Authority 
GPO Box 2257 
Brisbane, QLD 4001 

Email:  rail@qca.org.au 

 

Dear Paul 

Standard Rail Connection Agreement 

We refer to the Authority’s advice on 21 March 2013 that it has proposed its own Standard Rail 
Connection Agreement (SRCA) pursuant to section 8.4(d)(ii) of the Aurizon Network rail access 
undertaking.  

The Queensland Resources Council (QRC) has previously provided two submissions in relation 
to the SRCA. 

The QRC supports the SRCA proposed by the Authority on 21 March 2013. Other than as noted 
below, the QRC do not propose any changes to that proposed SCRA. 

The QRC notes that there is a minor typographical error in clause 18.4(c) of the SRCA. In that 
clause, the word “need” should be replaced with “not”. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Michael Roche 
Chief Executive 
Queensland Resources Council 
 




